Slalom courses are reviewed once a year in the month of May. Applications must be submitted
on or before March of each year.

Below are some stipulations to follow:
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The course must be removed when not in use.

An approval for the permit must be obtained from the Water Patrol Division
annually.

The slalom course must be in compliance with the American Ski Association.
The course may only be installed at the permitted location.

Only one (1) vessel at a time may utilize the course.

The course must be open to the public while installed.

All state laws apply to vessels utilizing the course.

If conditions of the permit are not followed, or if the course impedes the flow
of traffic, the permit may be revoked.



